
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Saturday, November 19, 2022 2:28:53 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2022 1:47 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Trevor Burn

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
In a time of unprecedented inflation where citizens are increasingly living paycheck to paycheck, it is unreasonable
to be increasing the prices that people pay to keep themselves warm during the winter. Do not go through with this
price hike.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




